ENGAGE. EDUCATE. EMPOWER.

Dear North Newton Families,

It will soon be time to register students for the 2023-2024 school year! The first day of school for students will be Friday, August 11, 2023.

Families of current NNSC students can register online for the new school year beginning on **Monday, July 17th**. We strongly encourage parents to complete the online registration as early as possible so we can plan for the upcoming school year.

Parents/Guardians who need assistance with registering, have questions, or who do not have computer access, can come into the schools Wednesday, July 26th from 12 PM-6 PM or Thursday, July 27th, from 10 AM-4 PM at any school.

NEW students to North Newton Junior-Senior High School (grades 7-12) will need to make an appointment by calling 219-285-2252.

If you have any questions, please email our registration help desk at registration@nn.k12.in.us.

For more information regarding Online Registration, please visit our school website at: https://www.nn.k12.in.us/contact/about/registration/

Thank you,

North Newton School Corporation



310 South Lincoln PO Box 8

Morocco, IN 47963

PHONE 219-285-2228

FAX 219-285-2708

EMAIL rmiddleton@nn.k12.in.us

Superintendent, Ryan Middleton

WEBSITE www.nn.k12.in.us